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E-mail: stmarysjuniorboys@gmail.com
Website:www.stmarysjuniorboysnenagh.com
                                               CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 2017
Dear Parents,

The decorations are up and spirits are high as Christmas approaches. The children are busy preparing for the festive season.

CHRISTMAS MASS

On Wednesday 13th December our three First Classes (Ms. Horrigan’s, Ms. Harrington’s & Ms. Galvin’s) will partake in the 10 o’clock parish mass in St.Mary of the Rosary church. The children will sing carols and read the liturgy. Parents and extended family members of all pupils in the school are invited to attend the mass as we celebrate the true meaning of Christmas.

NURSING HOMES

First Classes will also sing carols for the Nursing Homes on the following dates:

St. Conlon’s  -  Monday 18th December @ 11.30a.m.

Daycare – Wednesday 20th December @ 11.30a.m.

At this special time of year this is a meaningful way for our school to reach out to the wider community.

Other classes are also preparing dramas for Christmas.

Junior Infants – Ms. Bourke’s class – Thurs. 14th Dec. @ 12.00p.m.

Junior Infants – Ms. Madden’s class – Wed. 20th Dec. @ 12.00p.m.

Language Class – Ms. Walsh’s class – Wed.20th Dec. @ 10.00a.m.

Senior Infants – Mrs. Harte’s class – Thurs. 21st Dec. @ 12.00p.m

OTHER HIGHLIGHTS OF THE TERM:

MATHS WEEK ( 16th – 20th Oct)

All children got an opportunity to explore maths in a fun way and in an active setting. The children used co-operative skills to solve problems. Thanks to Mrs. Walsh and Mr. O’Meara for organising the activities. 

SCIENCE WEEK (12TH –19TH Nov.)

The children were actively involved in various experiments all of which can be seen on the school website. 

GREEN SCHOOLS 

We are delighted to report that our school won Best Water Project in Nenagh Municipal District. The school is very proud of this latest award. Thanks to the Green Schools Committee and Ms. McNulty and Ms. Madden for all their work. We look forward to raising our 3rd Green Flag for water next year. Thanks also to parents for your great support in the recent clothes collection.

ACTIVE FLAG

An Active Day for all classes was held on Wednesday 29th November. The children enjoyed various activities which were timetabled in the hall. Thanks to Ms.Shanahan, Ms. Moloney and Mr. O’Meara for organising and leading the activities. The school also looks forward to raising the Active Flag next year.

AISTEAR

Since September Junior Infant & Senior Infant teachers have been implementing the Aistear Programme ( a play based approach by the Department of Education ). We are delighted with the progress and the children look forward to the activities each day.

Sincere thanks to the parents who donated toys. We can assure you that they are being put to very good use.

CURRICULUM INSPECTION OF ENGLISH

Last May the Department of Education conducted an inspection of English in our school. The school staff and Board of Management are very pleased with the findings and recommendations. The report is available for viewing on the school website.

PARENTS COUNCIL

Thanks to the Parents Council for their work in organising the September Flag Day. A total of €1,460 was raised. Funding helps towards the purchase of Aistear Equipment and Literacy Lift Off Books.

WELCOME 

We take this opportunity to welcome back Ms. Harrington and Ms. Walsh to our school after a 2 year career break.

We also welcome Ms.Bourke to our teaching staff this year.

Finally on behalf of the staff I would like to thank all parents for your support and co-operation during the term. Together we make the difference for your child. 

I wish you all a very Happy and Peaceful Christmas.

                                              Yours faithfully,  

                                                                   _____________________

                                                                   Principal

Dates to Remember:

School Holidays  - closing Friday 22nd December @ 12.30 p.m.
School re-opens -  Monday 8th January 2018 
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